We oppose SB223. Please allow parents, individuals, and families to choose faith based or private schools without increased
intervention. It seems like more entities are trying to impose more control than is necessary. Please, please allow your constituents,
especially parents, to choose what is best for their children. Don't endorse unnecessary penalties, for example, imprisonment
against families who are just trying to make the best decisions for their children. NO to SB223. We say NO to SB223.



